# Family Newsletter March 2022



# **Anchor News**

Welcome to the first installment of the Anchor Center Family Newsletter! This newsletter will be sent out at the beginning of each month during the school year and will include reminders about important dates as well as community resource information.

Visit Anchor Center's Website

## **Upcoming Events**

- Night Watch: March 11th, 5pm-9pm, pre-registration required. For more information, email <u>Anne Brown</u>.
- **Spring Break:** No program March 14th 18th.
- Save the dates for Summer Program!
  - Summer Sprouts (ages 0-3): July 11, 18, 25 & August 1st.
  - Anchor's Away Preschool Camp: July 12-15th.
  - More info coming in April!



#### PARENT DIRECTORY NOW AVAILABLE ONLINE!

The Parent Directory is now on the Anchor Center website!

Please contact <u>Anne</u> for this year's password to open the list.

<u>Check it out here.</u>



#### **Infant and Toddler News**

- The ECC theme for the month of March is Assistive Technology.
- On March 9th, Anchor Center TSVI Jessica Hank will be providing a Parent Education Workshop on Assistive Technology.
- The color of the month for March is GREEN!

### **Preschool News**

- Food Unit continuing until Spring Break
- Animal Unit coming after Spring Break
- No school March 15th and 17th
- Preregister for next school year!
   Click here for more information.



### **RESOURCE CORNER**



## Mountain States Regional Genetics Network (MSRGN)

The MSRGN Genetics Navigator for Colorado is Jaime Stephanski. She can assist and support families with navigating the medical system with regard to a genetic diagnosis and can also provide information and education to families. She can be contacted by email at coloradogenetic@gmail.com

For more information about Genetic Navigators at MSRGN, visit their website at <a href="https://www.mountainstategenetics.org">www.mountainstategenetics.org</a>